
Shroff, Behram

From: Shroff, Behram -" ."
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 8:29 AM
To: 'Mike Griffin (USA)'
Subject: RE: Drilling method description

Mike: Thanks for the information and taking the time to be on the call yesterday.

From: Mike Griffin (USA) [mailto:Mike.Griffin@uraniuml.com]
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2009 5:52 PM
To: Shroff, Behram
Cc: Jon Winter (USA)
Subject: Drilling method description

Behram:

As we discussed, I am attaching an extract from an EA that Uranium One prepared for the BLM for our JAB
and Antelope project that describes in detail the drilling method employed at ISR sites. I have included the
cover page and the drilling discussion. The environmental impacts contained in the EA are lengthy and are
specific to the existing environment at JAB and Antelope and would not have a bearing on the Moore Ranch.

I am also attaching the field procedure that our drilling personnel use to control this work. This is provided for
informational purposes for your reviewers.

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.

Best Regards,

Mike

Mike Griffin
Vice President, Safety, Health, and Environment/Corporate Social Responsibility
Uranium One
907 North Poplar Street, Suite 260
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Phone: 307-234-8235 ext. 329
:,Cell: (b)(6)
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